
 

NATIONAL OFFICE 
  
122 Hume Hwy T +61 2 9439 8523 
Chullora NSW 2190 E necanat@neca.asn.au 
 W www.neca.asn.au 
 ABN 78 319 016 742 

 

 
5 February 2024 
 
 

Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
Via Email: awards@fwc.gov.au  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write on behalf of the National Electrical and Communications Association (NECA) in regard to the 
Modern Awards Review 2023–24: Job security stream. 
 
Having had the benefit of reading the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry’s submission to the 
Commission in regard to the abovementioned Review with respect to the Discussion Paper released by 
the Commission, NECA would like to lodge its support for that submission via this correspondence. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Oliver Judd 
Chief Executive Officer 
National Electrical and Communications Association 
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